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Reception Newsletter: 26.3.21 

 Well, it is the end of the Spring term and what a different term it has been. 

Thank you again for your fantastic support with the Home Learning and 

keeping in touch, this has been valuable in helping to settle the children back 

into school. We are incredibly proud of how well they have got back into the 

swing of Reception and their school day routines. 

Important information:  

• Thank you for reading with your children these past two weeks and feeding back in their 

Reading Record book. Please note that this is a new design for the Reading Record book 

and the table is split into sections, one section for each week. 

• Some children bringing a packed lunch to school are having difficulty opening wrappers or 

containers. Please only send lunch items that the children are able to open independently. 

• We have also noticed that the metal water bottles with screw top lids are proving quite 

tricky for the children to drink from and there have been a few spills. It would be 

helpful if your child could bring a water bottle that has a drinking straw function instead.  

We hope you all enjoy a restful Easter holiday together full of laughter and fun! Please keep 

sharing your fabulous observations for the children’s learning journals. Take care, from the 

Reception Team. 

 

 

 

YogaBugs: 

The children loved their visit from YogaBugs on Thursday. We listened 

to the story of the Three Little Pigs and had fun joining in with the 

story telling yoga moves.  

Easter Pattern Pitta Pizza: 

We used our knowledge of symmetry to create a pizza in the shape of 

an egg. We hope they tasted as good as they looked!  

My Weekend News! 

In your children’s book bag is their ‘My Weekend News!’ book. We 

would like the children to independently write a sentence about 

something they have enjoyed each weekend. It only needs to be 

one page for each weekend and there is space to draw a picture, 

stick any memorabilia or a photograph. The sentence should be 

kept simple and you can refer to Miss Parker’s ‘Hold a sentence’ 

video on the school website for help. We will collect the books on 

a Monday so that your child can share their news in class that day. 

 

 

 

 


